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COPY FOR THE PRINCIPAL, SIP ARTHUR CURRIE.

Dear Prof.

I am sending a copy of tills letter to each, 

and every member of the Faculty of McGill College. The letter 

is confidential, therefore, only in the sense that any discussion 

of its contents had better, for the present I suggest, be con­

fined to our own Faculty and to the members of any other Faculty 

of the University who may appear personally interested.

Several departments of the University have 

recently mentioned to me the possibility of publishing a depart­

mental journal or series of approved departmental studies, and I 

need not say how praiseworthy these proposals are. There is, 

however, a bigger question involved in these proposals and that 

is the question whether or not McGill can any longer afford to do 

without a scholarly magazine similar to The University Magazine 

which was discontinued a few years ago. I knoxv from personal 

experience East and West that The University Magazine was one of 

the best ventures McGill ever undertook, and the University owes 

a deep debt of gratitude to Sir undrew Maophail for the careful, 

scholarly character of that Magazine. Why not revive The 

University Magazine or a similar magazine? I am convinced that


